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I strongly oppose this measure. It will discriminate against responsible gun owners. 

You will not be stopping the bad guys from getting guns . They will always find a way 

to get firearms through illegal means You’re just taking our rights away . I hope and 

pray this doesn’t pass.  

 

Sincerely  

Leann Rockwell  

Washington  

country  

Committee person   


